
As a citizen of Oregon who cycles for transportation every day I highly encourage the implementation of 
a law that allows cyclists to treat stop signs as a yield sign. Similar rules have been used in Idaho, 
Delaware, Colorado, and Arkansas. This law change exemplifies typical cyclist behavior already. It 
represents a safe and efficient way for cyclists to cross an intersection. This would not lead to cyclists 
blatantly plowing through intersections as dramatized on TV and movies. Please support cycling in our 
state and make it easier for more people to utilize bicycles as an efficient means of transportation. 
Thank you for considering this opinion.  
 
 
--  
Erin Napier 
University of Kentucky 
Doctor of Physical Therapy 2016 
napier.run.90@gmail.com 
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